
 

 

                      Minutes from the April 17, 2012 Special Meeting of the 

                                   Lee Township Board of Trustees 
 

The meeting held at the Lee Township Cemetery came to order at 3:30 P.M. Present were 

Trustee Linda Kellogg, Clerk Ron Rippee, Treasurer Bill Stewart, and Supervisor Mike 

Glynn. Trustee Tom York was absent. 

 

Item 1. The Board walked the disputed portion of the cemetery wetland infringement. 

After discussion and examination of aerial wetland maps, those in attendance concluded 

little if any wetlands were infringed upon. 

 

Item 2. In response to the Michigan DNRE’s wetland infringement letter Bill Stewart 

moved supported by Linda Kellogg to advise the DNRE that Lee Township will remove 

the stumps beyond the west side of the developed cemetery without removing any 

vegetation. No fill within the developed cemetery will be removed. Motion carried by 

voice vote. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:55 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Ronald Rippee 

Lee Township Cerk 


